
JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

 

CLOSED 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

 

CLOSED 

27 28 29 30 31   

October 2019 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Mummy Bowling Pins 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Balloon Painting 

Picture Framing 10:30am  

Picture Framing 10:30am  Picture Framing 10:30am  

Intermediate Crochet 
1:30pm  

Papier Mache Pumpkins 
Part Two 1:30pm  

Papier Mache Pumpkins 
Part One 1:30pm  

Basic Beading 1:30pm  Sew Class part 2 1:30pm  

Calligraphy 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 10:30am  

 
How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Flower making 1:30pm 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

 

CLOSED 

  

10 11 

 

CLOSED 

12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 

 

 
 

21 

 

  

22 23 

 

CLOSED 

  

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

November 2019 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Baby Wipe Tie-Dye 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Woven Butterflies 

Picture Framing 10:30am  

Picture Framing 10:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Drawing Cross -
Hatching 1:30pm 

Knitting 1:30pm  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Advanced Origami 
1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 10:30am  

How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Acrylic Painting 1:30pm 

CLOSED 
Black Friday 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

1000 - 1300 
1/2 Day 

Canvas Painting 1:30pm 

Calligraphy 1:30pm 

CLOSED 
Thanksgiving Day 

CLOSED 



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

       

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

 

 

22 23 

 

 24 25 

 
 

 

26 27 28 

 

CLOSED 

29 30 31     

December 2019 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Egg Carton Snowmen 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Clay Imprints 

Picture Framing 10:30am  

Picture Framing Picture Framing 10:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

How to draw with     
perspective 1:30pm  

3D Card Making 1:30pm  

Ceramic Tree Ornament 
1:30pm  

Basic Knitting 1:30pm  

Beaded Ornaments 
1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 10:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

CLOSED 
Christmas Day 

1000 - 1300 
1/2 Day 

1000 - 1300 
1/2 Day 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   

 

1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 11 12 

 

CLOSED 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

 

CLOSED 
Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 

19 20 

 

CLOSED 
Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 

21 22 23 24 25 

 

CLOSED 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

January 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Egg Carton Bugs 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Clothes Pin Super 
Heroes 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing How to 
Perfect Shading 1:30pm  

Basket Weaving 1:00pm  

Family Birthday Re-
minder Sign 1:30pm  

Basic Beading 1:30pm  

Stained Glass Mosaic 
1:30pm  

Introduction to Zentangle  
1:30pm  

Polymer Clay 1:30pm  

How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
Nelson Rec Center 
 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing How to 
Perfect Shading 1:30pm  

Basket Weaving 1:00pm  

Family Birthday Re-
minder Sign 1:30pm  

Basic Beading 1:30pm  

Stained Glass Mosaic 
1:30pm  

Introduction to Zentangle  
1:30pm  

Polymer Clay 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

CLOSED 
New Years Day 



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

 

CLOSED 

  

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

 

CLOSED 
President’s Day 

16 17 

 

CLOSED 
President’s Day 

  

18 19 20 21 22 

 

CLOSED 

23 24 25 26 27 28  

February 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Yarn Sheep 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Newspaper Snails 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Polymer Clay Cane Mak-
ing 1:30pm  

Basic Crochet 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing Charcoal 
1:30pm  

Clay Workshop 1:30pm 

Acrylic Painting 1:30pm  

Advanced Origami 
1:30pm  

Glass Mosaic 1:30pm  

How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
Nelson Rec Center 
 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Polymer Clay Cane Mak-
ing 1:30pm  

Basic Crochet 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing with 
Charcoal 1:30pm  

Clay Workshop Hobbit 
House Part 1 1:30pm 

Acrylic Painting 1:30pm  

Clay Workshop Hobbit 
House Part 2 1:30pm 

Glass Mosaic 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

 

CLOSED 

  

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

 

CLOSED 

  

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31      

March 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Shamrock Yarn Card 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Paper Plate Jelly Fish 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

How to draw with     
perspective 1:30pm  

3D Card Making 1:00pm  

Spring Wreath Workshop 
1:30pm  

String Art 1:30pm  

Advanced Origami 
1:30pm  

Glass Mosaic 1:30pm  

Basic Knitting 1:30pm 

Cake Decorating Tech-
niques 1:30pm  

Calligraphy1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
McChord Club 

 5:45pm - 8:30pm 



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

 

CLOSED 

  

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 

 

Easter 

21 22 23 24 25 26 

 

CLOSED 

  

27 28 29 30    

April 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Easter Egg Wreath 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Fish Painting with 1/2 
cardboard tubes 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
Nelson Rec Center 
 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Canvas Painting 1:30pm  

Book Binding Recipe 
Book 1:30pm  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing Pen and 
Ink 1:30pm  

Basket Weaving 1:00pm  

Advanced Zentangle 
1:30pm  

Bunny in a Pot  1:30pm  

Stained Glass Mosaic 
1:30pm  

Pop-up Cards 1:30pm  

Polymer Clay Jewelry 
1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Paper Flower Making 
1:30pm  



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

 

CLOSED 

  

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

 

CLOSED 

  

25 26 

 

CLOSED 
Memorial Day 

  

27 28 29 30 31 

May 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Paper Chain Octopus 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Mother’s Day Card 
and Paper Flowers 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
Nelson Rec Center 
 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Mason Jar Craft 1:30pm  

Intermediate Crochet 
1:30pm  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Clay Coil Bowl Part 2 
1:30pm  

Canvas Painting 1:00pm  

Clay Coil Bowl Part 1 
1:30pm  

Basic Beading 1:30pm  

Stained Glass Mosaic 
1:30pm  

Book Binding 1:30pm  

Polymer Clay Fairy 
House 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Advanced Origami 
1:30pm  



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

       

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30      

June 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Father’s Day Card and 
Key Chain 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Patriotic Wreath Work-
shop 1:30pm  

3D Card Making 1:00pm  

Graduation Photo Col-
lage Workshop 1:30pm  

String Art 1:30pm  

Wedding Table / Center-
piece Craft 1:30pm  

Glass Mosaic 1:30pm  

Intermediate Knitting 
1:30pm 

Basic Sewing part 2 
1:30pm  

Calligraphy1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
Nelson Rec Center 
 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Paper Tube Rocket 



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 

 

  

4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

 

CLOSED 

  

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

 

CLOSED 

  

27 28 29 30 31   

July 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Dandelion Painting 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
Nelson Rec Center 
 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Book Binding  1:30pm  

Polymer Clay Patriotic 
Jewelry 1:30pm  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing How to 
Perfect Shading 1:30pm  

Basket Weaving 1:00pm  

Mason Jar Fire Fly Craft 
1:30pm  

Canvas Painting 1:30pm  

Basic Cake Decorating 
Techniques 1:30pm  

Clay Workshop, woven 
bowl  part 11:30pm  

Glass Mosaic 1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Introduction to Origami 
1:30pm  

CLOSED 
Independance 

Day 

 Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

 

CLOSED 

  

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 19 20 20 21 22 23 

 

CLOSED 

  

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 & 31 

 

  

August 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Sandcastle Art 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Rock Painting 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

How to use a sewing 
machine 1:30pm  

Wine and Canvas 
McChord Club 

 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Scrapbooking 1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing Charcoal 
Techniques 1:30pm  

Basic Origami 1:00pm  

Home is Where They 
Send Us Craft 1:30pm  

Basic Beading 1:30pm  

Clay Workshop, woven 
bowl part 2 1:30pm  

Book Binding 1:30pm  

Polymer Clay Canes 
1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
though Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Paper Flower Making 
1:30pm  



JBLM Arts and Crafts Center Class Schedule  

PLEASE CALL TO PRE-REGISTER (253) 982-6721 OR 6726   **  Please note that scheduled class may change without notice. ** 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 

 

  

2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

 

CLOSED 

  

14 15 17 18 18 20 21 

21 23 24 24 25 27 28 

 

CLOSED 

  

28 29 30     

September 2020 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Wind Chime 

Kids Craft 3:30pm 
Dream Catcher 

Wine and Canvas 
Nelson Rec Center 
 5:45pm - 8:30pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Knitting 1:30pm  

Clay Wind Chime Part 1 
1:30pm  

Basic Sewing 1:00pm  

Basic Drawing How to 
Perfect Shading 1:30pm  

Canvas Painting 1:00pm  

Family Sign Workshop 
1:30pm  

String Art 1:30pm  

Clay Wind Chime Part 2 
1:30pm  

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Home School Classes 
1:30pm - 3pm 

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Facilitated Resiliency 
through Art  1:30pm  

Picture Framing 9:30am  

Basic Sewing 1:30pm  

Advanced Origami 
1:30pm  

CLOSED 
Labor Day 

CLOSED 
Labor Day 


